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ERIC HAWKES

EMIGRATION IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT
PO BOX 58945

SALT LAKE CITY, UT 84158

Dear Mr. HAWKES:
Subject: NOTICE OF VIOLATION-TREATMENT TECHNIQUE VIOLATION, WATER SYSTEM UTAH18143
Our records indicate that your system is in violation of the State of Utah Public Drinking Water Rules as follows:
Failure to address the following significant deficiencies resulting in a Treatment Technique violation:

SP02 PER NOT UPGRADED TO FULL DWSP PLAN DS001

Utah Public Drinking Water Rules require all significant deficiencies to be corrected within 120 days of the date of
discovery (usually the date of a sanitary survey) or the system must enter into a corrective action plan with the
Division of Drinking Water to address the significant deficiencies as specified in R309-215-16(3)(a)(v). Once the
deficiency has been corrected you must notify the Division of that correction within 30 days of completing the
correction. The system’s failure to do so has resulted in a treatment technique violation in accordance with
R309-215-16(4)(a).

As a result of this violation, the system must notify all consumers within one year of the violation (see Sections R309-
215-16(3)(a)(vii) and R309-220-7 of the Rules). This public notice requirement cannot be waived once a violation
has occurred. You may provide the notice by mail to each customer, or by posting a notice, or in your Consumer
Confidence Report. A copy of the notice you send to each customer must be forwarded to us within one year of the
date of this letter. Please refer to the enclosed example of a public notice.

The system is advised to correct the significant deficiencies or enter into a corrective action plan as soon as possible.
If any of the above deficiencies have been corrected please complete the enclosed IPS Deficiency Correction Notice
and submit the information to the Division of Drinking Water immediately. Please contact John Oakeson at 801-536-
0057, joakeson@utah.gov if you have questions or need assistance.

Sincerely,

iPm7 Faurers

Patti Fauver
Rules Program Manager
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